
In March 2026, Alnwick Stage Musical Society are performing
the popular family musical Joseph and the Amazing

Technicolour Dreamcoat. We are very excited to make this a
fun, vibrant, accessible event.

This is where your child/children comes in! 

As you may know, a large part of this musical is a 
children’s choir. 

We would like to make this an exciting, creative 
opportunity for young people aged 8 - 14 (inclusive) to 

become involved in the theatre-making process and 
be part of a large-scale performance to be held from

 17th - 21st March next year at the Alnwick Playhouse. 

This could be a great chance for new and experienced
performers alike. It will not be auditioned 

as we really want to encourage young 
people to join in and have a go.

If your child/children think they would be interested 
in this opportunity, there will be an initial meet up/information

evening on Thursday 16th October 
at 7.00 in Swansfield Primary School main hall. 

This will be a chance to find out more details, ask 
questions and perhaps have a bit of a sing. 

If you would like to attend the initial information evening, 
please email

 

Claire Barber (director):

claire.barber1975@gmail.com


